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Glen Jia

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 10:20 AM
To: Glen Jia
Subject: FW: PLN2020-00070

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Camille Leung  
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 9:18 AM 
To: Lennie Roberts <lennie@greenfoothills.org> 
Subject: RE: PLN2020-00070 
 
Hi Lennie, 
 
Neg Dec will be posted by Tuesday at link below https://www.smcgov.org/planning/project-ceqa-documents 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lennie Roberts <lennie@greenfoothills.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 12:06 PM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Subject: PLN2020-00070 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and 
know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 
 
Hi Camille, 
 
On the Agenda for the upcoming CDRC meeting on May 9, the Project Description for Item # 1 -PLN2020-00070 says that 
a Negative Declaration is required for the project.   
 
I have not received the IS/ND yet and it’s not posted on the Planning Dept. website.  I’m guessing that it’s not yet been 
circulated for comment? 
 
I would like to review it, as this is within the Seal Cove Geological Hazards Zone 2 as detailed inn the William Cotton 
Report - a zone of questionable stability. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Lennie  
 
 
 


